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Question:

Is it still the case that an organisation will get only one letter from your agency if it gets more
than one grant? And I am fairly confident that some of them will have more than one.

I would probably have to take on notice the degree to which we are able to streamline the
aged care arrangement,

Answer:

Funded organisations will receive a single letter from the Department of Health and Ageing.
Approximately 270 organisations will receive a letter of offer in relation to multiple in-scope
funding agreements. Approximately 1070 organisations will receive a letter of offer in
relation to a single funding agreement.



